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In the event of a sudden illness, 
accident or life threatening 
emergency, while offices are 

closed, please contact our 
priests at (217) 703-1042. 

Parish Office Hours: 
Monday - Friday 
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Mrs. Mary Koester, Financial Secretary 
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Mr. Bart Willenborg, Cemetery Sexton 

Welcome 
We extend a warm welcome to all our guests and visitors 
who have joined us at today’s liturgy.  We hope that you 
feel at home here.  Please let us know if we can be of any 

assistance while you are among us. 

Sunday, September 8, 2024 
Liturgy Schedule: 
Monday thru Friday: 6:30am 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday: 8:30am  
Saturday: 4:30pm 
Sunday: 7:30am, 9:15am & 11:00am 
 

Live Streamed Masses:   
Saturday 4:30pm   /   Monday thru Friday at 6:30am 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
Saturday: 3:15pm to 4:00pm (anytime by appointment) 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday: 7:45am to 8:15am 

+Most Reverend Thomas John Paprocki 
Bishop of the Diocese of Springfield in Illinois 



ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA PARISH EFFINGHAM, ILLINOIS 

Please pray for Restoration of Religious 
Liberty, those who are ill, those in 
hospitals and nursing homes, those 
recovering from surgery, and all those 
serving our country and also for: 

Lidy Anderson 
Margie Apke 
Sara Bernhard 
Steve Bierman 
Norma Bloemer 
Dennis Bushur 
Mary Lynn Byers 
Britney Chester 
Tom Cornell 
Jackson Gaitros 
Avery Gardewine-  
            Braunecker 
Susan Goldstein 
Cheryl Gross 
Heather Dial Hakman 
Gina Hargis 
Mike Hartke 

Lucinda Herboth 
Norma Jean Huelsing 
Donna McDevitt Jones 
Ron Kabbes 
Ingrid Kay 
Marita Kemme 
Amy Koester 
Betty Koester 
Terry Kraft 
Colleen Linde 
Blain Loll 
Linda McDevitt 
Rita McMillan 
George Mette 
Thelma Mette 
Roberta Meyer 
Bill Nuxoll 

William Pearcy 
Mick Pierson 
Art Pike 
Cathy Polarek 
Kenneth Polarek 
Deborah Richards 
Bernie Sandschafer 
Paul Will 
Art Willenborg 
Dr. Mel Willenborg 
Paul V. Willenborg 
Ann Worman 
Dan Worman 
Jerry Worman 
Richard J Worman 

 

St. Anthony Church Mass Times 
 

Mon. thru Fri. - 6:30am 
Mon., Tues., Thurs. & Fri. - 8:30am 

Saturday - 4:30pm 
Sunday - 7:30am & 9:15am, 11:00am 

 

Live Streamed Masses 
 

Saturday at 4:30pm 
Monday thru Friday at 6:30am 

 

Reconciliation Times 
 

Mon, Tues, Thurs. & Fri.:   7:45am to 8:15am  
Saturday:  3:15pm to 4:00pm 

Child Abuse Reporting & Investigation number at 217-321-
1155 or Children & Family Services Child Abuse Hotline 

1-800-25-ABUSE. 

In the event of a sudden illness, accident or life 
threatening emergency, while offices are closed, please 

contact our priests at (217) 703-1042. 

“From the Pastor’s Desk” 

 
 
 
 
The School Sisters of Notre Dame would like to reconnect 
with you at an Open House on Saturday, November 9, from 
2:00-4:00 p.m., in St. Anthony of Padua’s Parish Center. 
More details will follow in the coming months.  If you 
would like to receive a personal invitation or would like 
more information, please contact Debbie Rohrich-Tyler, at 
drohrichtyler@ssndcp.org or 314-633-7032. 

Dear St. Anthony Parish Family: 
 
As I mentioned last week, there have been several inquiries to the Order of Christian Initiation (OCIA) formerly 
called RCIA, and that we will be starting our sessions next Sunday, September 15.  With the hope of building 
the habit of Sunday Mass, we are planning to have the sessions on Sunday mornings, following the 9:15 a.m. 
Mass.   If you or someone you know has been pondering learning more about the Catholic faith, please do not 
hesitate to call us about starting these sessions with us later this month through Easter.  If you are interested in 
serving as a sponsor for one of the candidates, please let us know this too.  I ask you to keep those who are 
inquiring about the Catholic faith in your prayers. 
 
Thank you for welcoming Fr. Wence from our sister parish in Nigeria last weekend.  I am grateful for your kind 
consideration and generosity to serve the larger Church.  It is always helpful and heartening to hear about good 
things in action. 
 
You will soon be receiving by mail our annual report of Stewardship, which gives some highlights and numbers 
to evaluate the year we have had at St. Anthony.  I will also be speaking briefly at all the Masses next weekend, 
September 14-15, to summarize and thank you for your dedication and commitment. 
 
I pray you have a blessed week. 
 
Fr. Peter Harman 

St. Anthony High School Chapel has had 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament for about 
10 years. We are currently in need of a few 
adorers on the First Thursday of the month 
from September through May during the 
school day, 8:00am - 2:45pm.  If you are inter-
ested, please contact Tessie Kabbes at 
tess.kabbes@gmail.com 

We extend our sympathy to the family and 
friends of Joe Adams and R. Keith Like. 
May they enjoy eternal peace and happiness 
in Heaven.   



Twenty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time September 8, 2024 

Mass Intentions 

 

Baptism Class - Parents are required to 
attend a Baptism Class before their child is 
baptized. The next class will be held at St. 
Anthony’s Parish Center, Thursday, 
September 19th at 7:00pm. To register, 
call the parish office at 217-347-7129. 

Sacrament of Baptism - Baptisms are cele-
brated during Mass on Saturdays & Sundays 
(not during Lent). A family must be regis-
tered & actively living their faith at St. An-
thony Church for 1 year to assure the faith 
will be shared with the newborn child. God-

parents must also be registered in a Catholic parish or other 
Christian church & actively living their faith. A Baptism 
Class is required for all parents. We ask that both parents 
attend this class  together. Godparents are also encouraged 
and welcome to attend. For more information, please call 
the parish office. 

Grief Support Meetings 
are held every Tuesday evening at 6:15pm in the 

St. Anthony Parish Center. 

Children’s Liturgy 
Teachers and Aides Needed! Children's 
Liturgy of the Word will begin on Sunday, 
September 8, for all children from age 3 
through kindergarten.  This ministry takes 

place in the parish center during 9:15am Mass each Sunday 
(excluding holidays).  It offers an opportunity for young 
children to have the gospel read to them at their level and 
typically includes a short activity. If you're the parent of a 
young child or simply enjoy sharing our faith, we'd love to 
have you as a teacher! We are also in need of students in 
4th grade or above who are willing to help as aides. The 
aides help the young children with coloring, writing names, 
gluing papers, and standing quietly in line. Service hours 
are available for aides! If you are interested in volunteering, 
please call or text Liz Roepke at 217-690-9282. The 
commitment is typically one Sunday per month or one 
Sunday every two months, depending on the number of 
teachers, but the joy you receive from helping is even 
greater! 

 

 
 
 
 

Saturday, September 7: 
 

6:30am Mass: Leonard Kinkelaar Anniversary  
4:30pm Mass:  Todd William Koester Family 
 

Sunday, September 8: 
 

7:30am Mass:   Leonard & Anna Marie Niebrugge 
9:15am Mass: Parishioners of St. Anthony 
11:00am Mass: Wanda Dirks Anniversary 
 

Monday, September 9:  
 

6:30am Mass: Ethel Brumleve Anniversary; Johnny
 Stumeier; Kenneth Probst; Bernard Jansen; 
  Linda Lee White 
8:30am Mass: Jack & Jane Kabbes Family 
 

Tuesday, September 10: 
 

6:30am Mass: Alf & Margaret Niebrugge Family 
8:30am Mass: Rose Gebben Anniversary 
 

Wednesday, September 11: 
 

6:30am Mass: Vivian Jansen Anniversary 
 

Thursday, September 12: 
 

6:30am Mass: Special Intention  
8:30am Mass: Susan Green Pritchett 
 

Friday, September 13: 
 

6:30am Mass: Living & Deceased Members of the  
 Leo Martin Family 
8:30am Mass: Gary Kruger 
 

Saturday, September 14: 
 

4:30pm Mass:  Joe & Pat Emmerich 
 50th Wedding Anniversary 
 

Sunday, September 15: 
 

7:30am Mass:   Clarence & Jeanette Unkraut 
9:15am Mass: Parishioners of St. Anthony 
11:00am Mass: Chris Thies Anniversary 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Wedding Banns  
 

Claire Wortman/Jack Niebrugge 
September 14, 2024 (III) 

The 2025 Mass Intention Book  
For those wanting to schedule Masses, the Mass Intention 
book for 2025 is now open. There will be one intention 
scheduled for each Mass, except for the 6:30am Mass on 
Mondays.  Mass intentions are $10 each and will be limited 
to 5 per family for 2025, of which only one can be 
scheduled on a weekend.  Please stop by the parish office to 
schedule your Mass intentions. 



PATRONIZE OUR ADVERTISERS 
The advertisements that appear in this bulletin 
completely defray all publishing costs which 
the church would otherwise incur.  Please 
patronize the sponsors on the back of this 
bulletin and thank them for their kind 
generosity. 

Sacrament of Marriage 
Please contact our parish office at least 9 months 
before your anticipated wedding date to begin 
your spiritual preparation.  The process will 
begin with meeting with one of our Priests to set 

your date. One or both persons must be registered and ac-
tively living their faith at St. Anthony Church for at least 1 
year to celebrate their wedding here. All couples planning 
to be married at our parish must attend a Pre-Cana pro-
gram, Natural Family Planning program, and FOCCUS 
evaluation. Former members here must be registered and 
actively living their faith at the  parish where they reside. 
The latest a wedding can begin is 1pm. 

 

Liturgical Ministers for September 2024 

Ministry 4:30pm 7:30am 9:15am 11:00am 
Lectors Ellen Hann Doug McDevitt Nicole Zeller Tony Kemme 
      

Eucharistic 
Ministers 

Joe Buscher 
Vic Fauss 
Carla Koerner 
BJ Kortte 
Patty McHugh 

Alice Dust 
Janet Kennedy 
Carlene Weber 
Valerie Wohltman 
More Needed 

Kelly Butts 
Carrie Koenig 
Deanna Koester 
Carolyn Rohlfing 
Russ Sehy 

Brenda Jansen 
Pete Jansen 
Susan Ealy 
More Needed 

     

Servers 

James Gilmore 
Peyton Clark 
Owen Wrigley 

Taylor Denning 
Mary Hoke 

Maeve Niebrugge 
Nora Niebrugge 
Matthew Runge 

Aliyah Bunton 
Ava Hendrickson 
Sydney Stephens 

      

Ushers 
 
 

Ken Bourgeois 
David Emmerich 
Phil Koerner 
Bart Willenborg 

Bill Overbeck 
Tony Weber 
Terry Westendorf 
More Needed 

Joel Griffith 
Joe Jansen 
Carl Koester 
Todd Wegman 

Preston Barr 
Chris Quandt 
More Needed 

Natural Family Planning Class 
 

2024 Sessions:  To register, contact Kate Prue-
mer at 217-821-1840 or  kpruemer@gmail.com 

 

Sat., August 24th: 
9:00-10:30am at St. Francis Church 

 

Sat., October 26th: 
9:00-10:30am at St. Anthony Church 

Church Cleaning for September 
 

Cleaning is done Saturday morning from 8:30-9:30.  If you are 
unable to clean, please call a replacement. 

 

Dean & Michelle Conkling Brad & Laura Connerly 
Kyle Connerly Kory & Samantha Conrady 
Mike & Tamara Cornwell Daniel & Erin Cuevas 
Barbara Cushman Justin & Heather Dalton 
Matt & Amy Dammerman Mark Danuser 
Jeffrey & Lauri Dasenbrock Karen Dasenbrock 
Matt & Shelby Dasenbrock Mitchell & Erin Dasenbrock 
Daniel & Amy Day Berly DeSedas 

Pro-Life Corner 

Pro-Life Memorial Service to mark the 12th Annual National 
Day of Remembrance for Aborted Children. Effingham Area 
Right to Life invites the community to join in a solemn tribute for 
the 12th annual National Day of Remembrance for Aborted Chil-
dren. This event will take place on Saturday, September 14th, at 
8:00 AM, at the Teutopolis KC Memorial to the Unborn, located 
in front of the Seminary Tower at 210 Pearl St, Teutopolis, IL 
62467. Attendees are encouraged to bring their own chairs. In 
case of inclement weather, the service will move to the north can-
opy of the Banquet Hall. Please join us as we honor the memory 
of the lives lost to abortion and stand united in our commitment to 
protecting the dignity of all human life. Like and follow 
"EffinghamAreaRightToLife" on Facebook to stay up to date on 
local pro life events and issues. 

Pre-Cana Dates 
Marriage prep programs may be a one-day 

Pre-Cana program, a weekend for the engaged 
experience or another approved marriage 

preparation program.  
 

Saturday, November 16, 2024 
@ St. Anthony Church 

Call 217-347-7129 to register.  
 

Sunday, February 2, 2025 
@ St. Francis, Teutopolis 

Call 217-961-6404 to register. 
 

Saturday, March 8, 2025 
@ St. Mary, Ste. Marie 

Call 618-455-3155 to register.  

Pray for America 
 

Effingham Area Right to Life invites all Christians to join togeth-
er to Pray for America on Thursday, September 26th at 6:00pm at 
the Cross at the Crossroads. Please bring your lawn chairs.  In 
case of rain, the event will be held in the welcome center. 
 

Our goal is to bring together the Effingham and surrounding com-
munities in praying and fasting for 40 days before the November 
5th election. 
 

This one-hour gathering will include scripture, prayer, and song 
as we unite to seek God’s presence and guidance. 



Please submit written 
bulletin articles to: bulletin@stanthony.com or mail to 

Bulletin, PO Box 764, Effingham, IL  62401.  Articles must 
be in the office by noon Monday prior to publication. 

“St. Anthony Schools admits students of any race, 
color, sex or national and ethnic origin to all the 
rights, privileges, programs and activities 
generally accorded or made available to students 
at the school.  It does not discriminate based on 
race, color, sex, or national and ethnic origin in 
the administration of its educational policies, 
admissions policies, scholarships and loan 
programs, and athletic and school administered 
programs. Our schools do reserve all their rights 
as religious entities in accord with the teachings 
of the Catholic Church, the protections of the 
First Amendment of the U.S. Constitution, and 
the Illinois Religious Freedom Restoration Act 
775 ILCS 35/.” 

St. Anthony Sports App 
The St. Anthony Booster Club is proud to 
announce the release of the STA Sports App.  
 

The Bulldog App is a comprehensive 
platform designed for St. Anthony sports 

enthusiasts, offering real-time scheduling updates and push 
notifications.  
 

As it grows, the Bulldog App will have the capability to 
offer scores, news about your favorite teams, live streaming 
access, and selectable notifications to ensure you never 
miss a moment of the action.  
 

Whether you're following junior high or high school sports, 
the Bulldog Sports App provides a seamless and engaging 
experience for all fans young and old.  
 

The Bulldog App is generously being developed by St. 
Anthony Alumni Steven Kabbes, son of Craig and Tessie 
Kabbes. 
 

Please visit https://sta.sidelinesync.com to be connected 
with Bulldog Nation. 

SonRise Fridays – All Men Invited  
 

We are quickly approaching a new season of 
TMIY at the St. Anthony Parish Center on 

FRIDAY, September 6. Breakfast is served beginning at 
6:10 a.m., program begins at 6:30am, followed by 

discussion and concluding at 7:30am.  
 

This year we’ll explore: Worthy of the Call, produced by 
Paradises Dei’s That Man Is You!   

There is no charge, registration is preferred, yet not 
necessary.  

 

All men are welcome. Learn more at tmiy.org, our parish 
office, or Dan Woods, 217-821-1495. 

The Table of Plenty (TOP) 
 
St. Anthony Parishioners, 
 

The Table of Plenty (TOP) would 
like to welcome back our students 
and staff for the 2024-25 School 
Year.  TOP will kick off September 
with its first donation from our 
generous students, their families, 
and our parishioners. 

 

Catholic Charities is September’s recipient, and they are in 
need of the following: tuna and hamburger helper, canned 
tuna, cream of mushroom soup, and boxed cereal.  
Tuesday, September 10th with the Jr. High students and 
Thursday September 12th with the grade school students 
 

Parishioners may drop off your donations in the foyer of 
the church on Saturday and Sunday, September 14th & 
15th at the weekend Masses. 
 

Thank you in advance, for contributing to this wonderful 
cause. Jayne Genta, TOP. 
 

TOP DATES FOR THE SCHOOL YEAR 
 

September 10 and 12  
October 8 and 10 

November 12 and 14 
December 10 and 12  

January 14 and 16  
February 11 and 13  

March 11 and 13  
April 8 and 10  
May 6 and 8 

Everyone is invited to the celebration 
of St. Francis receiving the stigmata at 
La Verna, Tuscany, Italy, in 1224.  
The members of the Secular 
Franciscan Order, OFS are sponsoring 
an afternoon of prayer, presentation, 
and reception at St. Francis of Assisi 
Church, Teutopolis, IL on Sunday, 
September 15 at 2pm.  Fr. Bill 
Spencer, OFM former provincial of 
the Scared Heart Province,  St. Louis, 
MO, will be the feature speaker.  The 
event will also include Benediction of 
the Blessed Sacrament, and a “tour” of 
the stained glass windows of the church, followed by a 
reception in the Sr. Ethelbert Center.  Information about the 
Secular Franciscans will be given as well.  The time in 
church will be about 90 minutes.  All, young and older, are 
invited to the celebration. 



Worldwide Marriage Encounter presents weekend experiences 
for married couples to rekindle romance, enhance meaningful 
communication, and deepen and renew commitment. Below are 
our remaining 2024 experiences. Sign up now as space is limited! 
For more information or to apply, go to wwme.org, or call Terry & 
Eric Engholm at 314-649-7317. 
 

9/27/2024 - 9/29/2024, St. Peters, MO 
10/11/2024 - 10/13/2024, Springfield, IL 
12/6/2024 - 12/8/2024, St. Peters, MO 

Week Ending 
Sept 1, 2024 

Weekly 
Totals 

Fiscal YTD 
(Week 9 of 52) 

Last Year’s 
YTD 

Regular Church 
Support $18,394.66  $232,732.54  $252,984.62  

GOAL $27,765.00  $249,885.00   

Difference ($9,370.34) ($17,152.46)  

Diocesan 
Collections 

Week Ending 
Sept 1, 2024 

 
YTD 

 

Twining Parish in Nigeria $95.00 $3,171.00 

Catholic Charities $0.00 $51.10 

Cemetery $385.00 $3,816.00 

34th Annual Family Camp 
September 28 - 29, 2024 

34th Annual Family Camp for Family and Friends of Per-
sons with Special Needs will be Sept. 28-29, 2024 at Lake 
Williamson Christian Center, Carlinville, IL. Camp fee in-
cludes handicapped accessible motel room, three meals, and 
all camp activities. Activities include parables & prayer, 
crafts, miniature golf, singing, games, square dancing, 
swimming, and hayrides.  Cost is: Adults-$90; Youth (ages 
6-17) - $60; free for children 5 and under. Registration 
forms are available at sheff.org or by contacting Elaine 
Vonderheide, Camp Facilitator, at 1204 S 4th St, Effing-
ham, IL 62401. or mewv1995@gmail.com, phone Elaine at 
217-821-1995. 

Have you been married 50+ years? Time to celebrate! 
On September 22 at 2 p.m. at the Cathedral of the 
Immaculate Conception in Springfield, all couples married 
50 years or more are invited to attend a special Mass 
honoring their marriage vocation! The Mass will be 
celebrated by Bishop Thomas John Paprocki. A reception 
will follow after the Mass. Please register for the Mass by 
going to dio.org/events and clicking on the Sept 22nd Mass. 
When you register, please upload (not mandatory) a photo 
from your wedding day and the present day, as we’ll be 
showcasing a slide show during the reception. Any 
questions? Call Ruth Staab at 217-698-8500. 

Our Sorrowful Mother’s Ministry in Vandalia, IL will be 
hosting a retreat on September 13-14.   Join us for an 
intimate retreat weekend titled “Preparing for the Coming 
Persecution”.  Our retreat leader is Fr. Joseph Esper, who is 
a priest of the Archdiocese of Detroit.  He has been 
published in several Catholic magazines and has written 
numerous articles and books.  Please go to osmm.org to 
register. The full agenda is listed on their website.  The cost 
is $45 to attend.  You may also contact Karla Slifer at 217-
690-5282 for more information.   

Bible Study at St. Mary’s, Shumway 
Annunciation in  Shumway will be studying the series 

called “Follow Me: Meeting Jesus in the Gospel of John.”  
Dates: Sept 17 & 23; Oct. 1, 7, 15, 21, 29; Nov 4.  

Sessions will begin at 6:30pm. 
 

Cost/Registration:  If you would like to purchase a 
workbook, go to: https://ascensionpress.com/collections/
follow-me-meeting-jesus-in-the-gospel-of-john#study-
materials 
 

For more information or questions, please call Donna at 
217-690-2640. 

Community Support Systems is hosting the 3rd Annual 
CSS Cares 10K, 5K, & Fun Run on Saturday, September 
14th. The event will open at 7am with registration. Next, 
the races/walks will begin at 9 am. After the races, all par-
ticipants are welcome to join us for a Pancake Breakfast 
sponsored by Siemer Milling Co. and Krusteaz. Walking, 
running, or something in between - all are welcome. This is 
a family friendly event that will have something for every-
one regardless of ability level! 
 

For more information or to register: 
https://csscares.org/5k-fun-run/ 
https://runsignup.com/Race/IL/Teutopolis/csscares 

Teutopolis American Legion Post 924 
Whole Hog Breakfast 

 

September 15, 2024 
7:00am to 11:30am 

 

American Legion Post 924 
106 N Plum Street 

Teutopolis, IL  62467 
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